
 
 

SFBA: Promote bilateral trade,  services and investment between Switzerland and Fij i  
 

Box 17861 
Suva, Fiji Islands 
phone 3309119 / 3381273 
fax (++679) 3307386 
info@swissfiji.org 
www.swissfiji.org 
 
 
 
 
To all association members, interested persons and Swiss living in Fiji 

 
 
 

21 July 2004 
 
 

 
Swiss National Day Invitation – cocktail and/or Swiss dining 
 
 
Bula, Grüezi and Hi everyone 
 
 
Isa, it has been a long while since our last meeting in October last year. 
 
Since then the elected association council has never met. This is unfortunate 
but on the other hand we were waiting for a very long time for the official 
recognition as industrial association from the Ministry of Labour and Industrial 
Relations. 
 
We finally got now the official recognition paper! 
 
As you may be aware, next week on Sunday is the 1st August, the Swiss 
National Day.  
 
I think it would be nice if we all could come together for at least a cocktail at 
InfoTECH’s office in 119 Amy Street, Suva (opposite Suva Private Hospital in 
Toorak). 
 
Please let me know as soon as possible if you could attend such a function and 
what time you would prefer (2pm or 5pm). During the function we also could 
hold our annual meeting and elect a new association council. 
 
And one more question: if enough people would attend, we can also ask Daniel 
Bucher, a Swiss and General Manager of the Holiday Inn, to draw up a menu 
plan for either lunch or dinner with some authentic Swiss food. So please also 
let me know if you would attend such a Swiss dining event, if you would prefer 
lunch or dinner, and with how many people. 
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Looking forward to your early answers. 
 
Best regards  
 
PS: The members that have send us the membership form together with a 
cheque will have noted that we did not cash it. The simple reason: we still 
have no bank account yet. But with a new association council a bank account 
could be easily opened now that we have all the papers ready. 
 
PS2: You may receive this mail even if you are not (yet?) a member of our 
association but are listed as a Swiss living in Fiji. You are also cordially invited 
for the cocktail and the dining function. Please also reply to above two 
questions. 
 
 
 

 
Daniel Zender 
General Secretary 


